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15th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Makaton Club - Spring Term 2025 
 
Our Makaton Club will be re-commencing next week on Thursday 23rd January 2025 from 3:15 – 
4:15pm, it will continue until Thursday 27th March 2025. 
 
If you would like your child/ren to attend Makaton Club this term, please complete the slip below and 
return to the school office as soon as possible. We have several staff supporting the club so can offer 
an unlimited number of places – if you submit a return slip your child WILL be offered a place. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Cannell and Mrs Foote 
 

 
Makaton Club – Spring Term 2025 
 
 
 
I wish my child/ren  __________________________ to attend the Makaton Signing Club. 
 
 
 
Signed __________________________________________ Date ______________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


